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28 September 2020  
 

Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information Act Request – Taratahi Agricultural Training Centre (Training Centre)  
  
Thank you for your request received on 7 September 2020, under the Official Information Act 1982, 
for the following information: 

 
(a) The date on which the Training Centre/Training Farm first applied to NZQA to 
      be registered as a private training establishment. 
(b) The date on which any such applications were first approved. 
(c) The dates on which re-registration may have occurred. 
(d) Confirmation of its status as at the time of liquidation. 
 
NZQA is responding as the legislated quality assurance organisation for the non-university sector.   
 
(a) Application for registration as a Private Training Establishment   
 
Wairarapa Cadet Training Farm was a body corporate when it applied to NZQA to be registered as 
a private training establishment (PTE) on 2 April 1991. It also changed its name to Taratahi 
Agricultural Training Centre (Taratahi) at this time.  
 
(b) The date on which applications were first approved   
 
This application was reviewed by NZQA and was ultimately approved on 25 June 1991 for a period 
of three years.  
 
(c) Dates of re-registration  

Taratahi applied for and was approved re-registration as a PTE in 1994.  
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(d) Status at time of liquidation  

This registration continued until voluntary cancellation of Taratahi’s registration on 11 June 2019, 
when it went into liquidation.  

I attach copies of the following information covered by your request: 
 

Title Date Pages 
Application for registration of a private 
training establishment 

2 April 1991 1  

Review of application for registration 
as a PTE 

25 June 1991 2-3 

Approval of application for registration 
as a PTE 

25 June 1991 4 

Re-registration as a PTE    11 October 1994 
 

5 

 
 
As part of the commitment to open and transparent government, NZQA is proactively releasing 
responses to Official Information Act requests which are of public interest. NZQA intends to publish 
its response to this request on its website in October 2020.  Your name and contact details will be 
removed before publication.  
 
If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact 

 in the Office of the Chief Executive, email @nzqa.govt.nz 
or telephone (04) 463  
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsman at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. You can also telephone 0800 802 502 or write to the Ombudsman 
at PO Box 10152, Wellington, 6143. 
 
 
Nāku nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Grant Klinkum 
Pouwhakahaere/Chief Executive  
 
 
       
 
 














